David Huss

From: lake road pto <Irs.pto@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 1:08 PM

To: David Huss; Lkathyterry@gmail.com; Kellye Albright; melagamm@gmail.com; Michelle;
Regina McGrath

Subject: May 7 School Board Meeting

Mr. Huss,

The Lake Road PTO has been working for the past 3 years to raise money to put a digital sign up in front of the
school. We have a proposal from Greer Neon in Mayfield. We also included Mr. Buckelew and Phil Graham
in on a meeting with Keith Crouch from Greer Neon. Mr.Graham let us know what we would need to do to
gain electricity for the sign. We know that in order to have any structure put on the campus we need approval,
so we are asking to be put on the May 7, School Board Meeting agenda. We will have all of our estimates in
writing and will be ready to present them at that time. The PTO officers and members are excited about what
we have accomplished for Lake Road School.

Thank you.

Michelle Allen
Lake Road PTO Secretary



